
 

May 25, 2023  
NOTICE

 
  

Application Type: Environmental Resource Permit 

Application No. 230524-38781  

Project Name: Park Street Commerce Center 

County: Okeechobee 

The South Florida Water Management District is currently processing an application for the above
reference project. If you have comments or objections concerning the project, please submit them
to this office within 30 days of receipt of this notice. Refer to the application number referenced
above in all correspondence to help facilitating processing. Comments may be submitted
electronically at www.sfwmd.gov/ePermitting. Select the Additional Info Submittals link, enter the
application number and attach your comments.

This is also an opportunity for applicable State agencies to concur with or object to the proposed
project under the federal consistency provisions of the Coastal Zone Management Act. Findings of
inconsistency must describe how the project conflicts with your agency's statutory authorities in
the Florida Coastal Management Program ad provide alternative measures, if any, which would
make the project consistent. Commenting agencies must provide a copy of any letters of
inconsistency to the Florida Coastal Management Administrator, Department of Environmental
Protection, 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard, Mail Station 47, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000.

Application documents are available online and can be accessed though the District's e-Permitting
website at www.sfwmd.gov/ePermitting. Forwarded via e-mail:

  

Department of Economic Opportunity 
 

dcppermits@deo.myflorida.com

Regional Planning Council - K. Hall 
 

khall@cfrpc.org

Department of State - Historical Resources 
 

compliancepermits@dos.state.fl.us

Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation
Commission - CPS 
 

conservationplanningservices@myfwc.com


